
REAL ID Deadline Approaching: 

Reminder about the upcoming REAL ID Act being enforced starting May 7, 2025. Travelers 18 and 
over will need a REAL ID-compliant license or another acceptable ID to board commercial 
domestic flights and access federal facilities. 

REAL ID has been discussed for many years, so this is just a reminder to check you/your travelers 
driver’s license for the star icon on the top right corner and your ID’s expiration date. 

If you need a REAL ID, please reach out to your states department of motor vehicles and be 
prepared to have additional documents available like proof of identity, Social Security Number, and 
residency information. 

If you need additional information, visit the Department of Homeland Security’s website or contact 
your local Department of Motor Vehicles. 

 

https://www.dhs.gov/real-id
https://www.usa.gov/state-motor-vehicle-services

